
 

 

Hinckley Canoe Club 

Minutes of Committee Meeting  
Tuesday 2nd June 2015 
 
Apologies 
Martin Walker and Penny Spooner 
 
Chairman 
Open day posters done and distributed at various locations 
and adverts posted on Facebook. 
Leam boat centre will be attending with demo boats etc, Ergo 
machine has been arranged. 
Hinckley and district Scouts will run their annual raft race on 
lake on the same day. 
 
Treasurer 
Non-members on courses to be prompted to pay 
membership 
Dave Clarke to pay Penny for 3* Assessments 
 
Vice Chairman 
Re-arrange working party to re-paint containers and infill 
behind decking. 
Bid for financial help to be put into Jaguar Landrover 
 
Paddlesport Development 
FSRT – 4 spaces left -25th July 
First Aid course - 4 spaces left 
Need for more Level 2 coaches 
 
Membership secretery 
87 members now signed on 
 
Communications 
Website updates done 
Facebook Admins to be updated 
 
A.O.B 
Suggested that Family of 4 members pay for 3 as of next year 



Meeting closed 9.45pm – next meeting Tuesday 7th July at Dave 
Clarkes house. 


